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Dear Members, 
 
Everyone will be aware that with effect from 2nd December 2020 we will be 
placed in Tier 2 – High Alert, of the government’s Covid-19 tier restrictions.   
 
We are very glad to be able to welcome you back onto the course and as 
Reunert recently notified you the club will be reopening on Wednesday the 
2nd of December at 8.00am for golf.  
 
To ensure we comply with government advice we will be continuing with the 
same course restrictions that were in place before lockdown i.e. no rakes in 
the bunkers, flagsticks to remain, maintain social distancing, etc.  If any new 
restrictions are imposed because of the tier system, we will update you. 
 
As part of these restrictions the government has stated that “you must not 
socialise with anyone you do not live or who is not in your support bubble in 
any indoor setting” and that “venues that serve alcohol can only remain open 
where they operate as if they were a restaurant, which means serving 
substantial meals (and accompanying drinks)”.  As we cannot see any way 
that we can conform with the guidelines in a way that would make this a 
pleasant and comfortable experience for the members, it is with regret that 
we have taken the decision to close the bar and catering facilities until there 
is a change in the restrictions.   
 
The locker rooms and toilets will remain open. 
 
On a more positive note the greens staff have been extremely busy on the 
course and we hope that you will be pleased with the progress made so far.  
Many of you will have seen some of the work posted on the club’s webpage 
in the twitter feed.   A report on the progress the Greens Team have made 
will be sent out shortly by e-mail.  For those of you without an email account, 
copies will be posted on the notice board. 
 
We thank you all for bearing with us through these extraordinary times and 
we look forward to the time that we can welcome you back to the full golf 
experience. 
 
 

Jim Airth 

 
On behalf of the Management Committee 
 

mailto:khgc@btinternet.com
http://www.khgc.co.uk/

